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Cisco Announces CCIE v4.0 Written Beta (US$50)

	Cisco has announced the beta exam for the new CCIE v4.0 exam.&#160; For the reduced price of $50, this is a good opportunity

for recertification for those with their digits or for those who may not have already taken the written exam and are studying for the

new version of the lab.     Beta Available for CCIE Routing and Switching v4.0 Written Exam  The beta version of CCIE

Routing and Switching Written Exam v4.0 (351-001) will be available for scheduling at all worldwide, Cisco-authorized Pearson

VUE testing centers beginning August 11, 2009 and continuing through September 9, 2009. Candidates may schedule and take the

exam on the same day. The beta exam will be offered at a discounted price of US$50, with full recertification or lab qualification

credit granted to all passing candidates. Candidates preparing for this exam should refer to CCIE Routing and Switching 4.0 written

exam topics for a detailed outline of topics covered. Registration on the Cisco Learning Network is required.  Click here for more

information about CCIE written exam betas.  Reminders: Candidates will receive their results six to eight weeks after the close of

the beta period. Therefore, CCIEs in suspended status with an expiration date before November 30, 2009 should recertify using

another exam. Candidates may only attempt a beta exam once during the beta period.
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